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Many Americans, holding fast to the American Dream and the promise of
equal opportunity, claim that social class doesn't matter. Yet the
ways we talk and dress, our interactions with authority figures, the
degree of trust we place in strangers, our religious beliefs, our
achievements, our senses of morality and of ourselves—all are marked
by social class, a powerful factor affecting every domain of life. In
Facing Social Class, social psychologists Susan Fiske and Hazel Rose
Markus, and a team of sociologists, anthropologists, linguists, and
legal scholars, examine the many ways we communicate our class
position to others and how social class shapes our daily, face-to-face
interactions—from casual exchanges to interactions at school, work,
and home. Facing Social Class exposes the contradiction between the
American ideal of equal opportunity and the harsh reality of growing
inequality, and it shows how this tension is reflected in cultural
ideas and values, institutional practices, everyday social
interactions, and psychological tendencies. Contributor Joan Williams
examines cultural differences between middle- and working-class people
and shows how the cultural gap between social class groups can
influence everything from voting practices and political beliefs to
work habits, home life, and social behaviors. In a similar vein,
Annette Lareau and Jessica McCrory Calarco analyze the cultural
advantages or disadvantages exhibited by different classes in
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institutional settings, such as those between parents and teachers.
They find that middle-class parents are better able to advocate
effectively for their children in school than are working-class
parents, who are less likely to challenge a teacher's authority.
Michael Kraus, Michelle Rheinschmidt, and Paul Piff explore the subtle
ways we signal class status in social situations. Conversational style
and how close one person stands to another, for example, can influence
the balance of power in a business interaction. Diana Sanchez and
Julie Garcia even demonstrate that markers of low socioeconomic status
such as incarceration or unemployment can influence whether
individuals are categorized as white or black—a finding that
underscores how race and class may work in tandem to shape advantage
or disadvantage in social interactions. The United States has one of
the highest levels of income inequality and one of the lowest levels
of social mobility among industrialized nations, yet many Americans
continue to buy into the myth that theirs is a classless society.
Facing Social Class faces the reality of how social class operates in
our daily lives, why it is so pervasive, and what can be done to
alleviate its effects.

The Psychology of Fashion
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Social Psychology of Dress presents and explains the major theories
and concepts that are important to understanding relationships between
dress and human behavior. These concepts and theories are derived from
such disciplines as sociology, psychology, anthropology,
communication, and textiles and clothing. Information presented will
provide summaries of empirical research, as well as examples from
current events or popular culture. The book provides a broad-based and
inclusive discussion of the social psychology of dress, including: The study of dress and how to do it - Cultural topics such as cultural
patterns including technology, cultural complexity, normative order,
aesthetics, hygiene, ethnicity, ritual - Societal topics such as
family, economy-occupation, social organizations and sports, fraternal
organizations - Individual-focused theories on deviance, personality
variables, self, values, body image and social cognition - Coverage of
key theories related to dress and identity provide a strong
theoretical foundation for further research Unique chapter features
bring in industry application and current events. The end-of-chapter
summaries, discussion questions and activities give students
opportunities to study and research dress. Teaching resources
including an instructor's guide, test bank and PowerPoint
presentations with full-color versions of images from the textbook.
Social Psychology of Dress STUDIO - Study smarter with self-quizzes
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featuring scored results and personalized study tips - Review concepts
with flashcards of essential vocabulary - Download worksheets to
complete chapter activities PLEASE NOTE: Purchasing or renting this
ISBN does not include access to the STUDIO resources that accompany
this text. To receive free access to the STUDIO content with new
copies of this book, please refer to the book + STUDIO access card
bundle ISBN 9781501330711.

Fashion as Communication
It's 8:00 A.M., and you've got a big day ahead. Face to face with your
closet, you pull out the suit that's needed altering for two years,
the blouse that doesn't go with anything, and the shoes thatwhy did
you buy them, anyway? With the reject pile rising as fast as your
frustration, you shout the lament of women everywhere: "I DON'T HAVE A
THING TO WEAR!" Stop the material madness! Let two top fashion experts
show you what's really hiding in your closet: a true reflection of
your inner self. Now you can understand your attitudes and beliefs
about clothes and shopping dress for your real life -- not the past or
the future identify your fashion persona (hint: it's not what you
think!) avoid impulse buys and other shopping traps make every item in
your closet work for you! Practical and fun, with revealing quizzes
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and other great tools, I Don't Have A Thing To Wear sheds light on the
darkest corners of the closet -- and lets you shine!

Psychoanalysis in Fashion
This unique textbook eloquently introduces students to international
perspectives on cross-cultural psychology (both Eastern and Western
cultures), adopting a truly accessible narrative approach throughout.
The main thrust of the book's content is to discuss the framework of
culture, family structure, health, and bereavement. Intercultural
interaction—and all of their intersections—and consideration are also
given to methodological and ethical research issues and their
application to differing cultures.

Social Psychology of Dress
Microcosmus
These essays explore the many ways theater and dramaturgy are used to
shape the everyday experience of people in mass societies. Young
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argues that technologies combine with the world of art, music, and
cinema to shape consciousness as a commodity and to fragment social
relations in the market as well as in religion and politics. He sees
the central problem of post-modern society as how to live in a world
constructed by human beings without nihilism on the one hand or
repressive dogmatism on the other. Young argues that in advanced
monopoly capitalism, dramaturgy has replaced coercion as the
management tool of choice for the control of consumers, workers,
voters and state functionaries. Young calls this process the
"colonization of desire." Desire is colonized by the use of
dramaturgy, mass media, and the various forms of art in order to
generate consumers, vesting desire in ownership and display rather
than in interpersonal relationships with profound consequence for
marriage, kinship, friendship and community. While Young focuses his
critique on capitalist societies undergoing great changes, he insists
that the same developments are to be found in bureaucratically
organized socialist societies. The Drama of Social Life is of interest
to those who study theories of moral development, cultural studies,
the uses of leisure, politics, or simply the uses of "make believe."
It is intended for the informed lay public as much as for social
psychologists.
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Perspectivism in Social Psychology
This valuable collection of readings discusses the relationship
between dress and identity. Selections from many disciplines present a
thorough examination of subjects, such as textiles and clothing,
anthropology, sociology, social psychology and womens studies. Some
writings are classic statements, others are contributions from
recently published books and journals. Each of the books five parts
features an introduction that puts entries into context.

Fundamentals of Social Psychology
This text introduces important concepts related to the consumption of
fashion and clothing to beginning students. Designed to support
teaching and learning, this book looks at the cultural and economic
significance of the global fashion industry. Beginning with an
historical overview of fashion consumption, the book then provides an
analysis of both rational normative consumer decision-making as well
as hedonic and alternative consumption patterns. It concludes with a
look at ethical decision-making and social responsibility concerning
design, production, and consumption. Each chapter contains definitions
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of the key concepts, overviews of the relevant theories, case studies,
summary sections, a listing of key terms, questions for discussion,
and assignments for class use. Combining insights and perspectives
from a wide range of disciplinary approaches, including fashion,
cultural studies, sociology, and business, this book will be of
interest to students on a variety of courses studying consumer
behavior.

Home-psych
The Drama of Social Life
What do our clothes say about us? How do the clothes we wear affect
our moods and emotions? How does the fashion industry encourage us to
aspire to look in a certain way? The Psychology of Fashion offers an
insightful introduction to the exciting and dynamic world of fashion
in relation to human behaviour, from how clothing can affect our
cognitive processes to the way retail environments manipulate consumer
behaviour. The book explores how fashion design can impact healthy
body image, how psychology can inform a more sustainable perspective
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on the production and disposal of clothing, and why we develop certain
shopping behaviours. With fashion imagery ever present in the streets,
press and media, The Psychology of Fashion shows how fashion and
psychology can make a positive difference to our lives.

The Dressed Society
Applied Social Psychology
Discusses how interior design can reflect individual values and
personality, explains how to make a home fit one's lifestyle, and
examines the influence of surroundings

Facing Social Class
Were the Romans who watched brutal gladiatorial games all that
different from us? This book argues they were not.

Social Psychology
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This student-friendly introduction to the field focuses on
understanding social and practical problems and developing
intervention strategies to address them. Offering a balance of theory,
research, and application, the updated Third Edition includes the
latest research, as well as new, detailed examples of qualitative
research throughout.

Fashion and the Consumer
The Meanings of Dress 2nd Edition
Harness the power of your wardrobe to achieve your dreams with this
timely take on personal style from a world-renowned fashion
psychologist. You may get dressed every day without really thinking
about what you're putting on, but did you know that what you wear has
a powerful effect on how you feel? Or that your clothes influence the
way others perceive you? By making a few adjustments to your wardrobe,
and learning to style from the inside out, you'll not only elevate
your look, but level up your entire life. Dawnn Karen is a pioneer in
the field of fashion psychology, and she has spent years studying the
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relationship between attire and attitude. In Dress Your Best Life she
goes far beyond well-known makeover advice, pushing you to ask
yourself: Are my clothing choices hurting me or helping me to achieve
my life goals? Her book will help you discover your unique style
story, become a smarter shopper, use color to your advantage, match
moods to clothing choices, and embrace new or different standards of
beauty. This knowledge is a power that you'll exercise every time you
open your closet door or walk into an important meeting in just the
right outfit. Packed with practical tips and cutting-edge advice,
Dress Your Best Life will teach you to harness the power of fashion
for the life you want to live.

You Are What You Wear
Appearance has repeatedly been shown to have a potent and immediate
effect on others in a wide range of circumstances. In particular, the
consequences of women's appearance are severe and have social,
economic, and legal ramifications. From the more obvious role of
uniforms in social control through to the subtle interplay between
size and status, appearance counts. The vast number of people seeking
body alterations or modifications through dieting, tattooing, piercing
and plastic surgery attests to the importance of how we look, not only
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to others but also to ourselves. This book tackles the charged and
frequently painful subject of how appearance affects social
interaction and the role of larger social structures in perpetuating
and institutionalizing it as an evaluative criterion. What effect does
obesity have on power(lessness)? What role does women's dress play in
others' perception of consent in cases of rape? How do groups
operating on the margins of mainstream society use appearance to
negotiate power, make statements and effect change? What roles do
gender and ethnicity play in the workplace? This provocative book
attempts not only to answer these questions, but to lay foundations
for future research in an area which affects everyone in profound and
often invisible ways.

Appearance and Power
Explores the psychology behind style choices which explains why women
do not dress their age, wear all the clothing they purchase, or dress
to flatter their body shape, in order to help them develop a personal
style and make life changes.

The Social Psychology of Clothing and Personal Adornment
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The Social Psychology of Clothing
Over the course of the last four decades, Robert Cialdini's work has
helped spark an intellectual revolution in which social psychological
ideas have become increasingly influential. The concepts presented in
his book, Influence: The Psychology of Persuasion, have spread well
beyond the geographic boundaries of North America and beyond the field
of academic social psychology into the areas of business, health, and
politics. In this book, leading authors, who represent many different
countries and disciplines, explore new developments and the widespread
impact of Cialdini's work in research areas ranging from persuasion
strategy and social engineering to help-seeking and decision-making.
Among the many topics covered, the authors discuss how people
underestimate the influence of others, how a former computer hacker
used social engineering to gain access to highly confidential computer
codes, and how biology and evolution figure into the principles of
influence. The authors break new ground in the study of influence.

Key Concepts for the Fashion Industry
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Whether we're buying a pair of jeans, ordering a cup of coffee,
selecting a long-distance carrier, applying to college, choosing a
doctor, or setting up a 401(k), everyday decisions—both big and
small—have become increasingly complex due to the overwhelming
abundance of choice with which we are presented. As Americans, we
assume that more choice means better options and greater satisfaction.
But beware of excessive choice: choice overload can make you question
the decisions you make before you even make them, it can set you up
for unrealistically high expectations, and it can make you blame
yourself for any and all failures. In the long run, this can lead to
decision-making paralysis, anxiety, and perpetual stress. And, in a
culture that tells us that there is no excuse for falling short of
perfection when your options are limitless, too much choice can lead
to clinical depression. In The Paradox of Choice, Barry Schwartz
explains at what point choice—the hallmark of individual freedom and
self-determination that we so cherish—becomes detrimental to our
psychological and emotional well-being. In accessible, engaging, and
anecdotal prose, Schwartz shows how the dramatic explosion in
choice—from the mundane to the profound challenges of balancing
career, family, and individual needs—has paradoxically become a
problem instead of a solution. Schwartz also shows how our obsession
with choice encourages us to seek that which makes us feel worse. By
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synthesizing current research in the social sciences, Schwartz makes
the counter intuitive case that eliminating choices can greatly reduce
the stress, anxiety, and busyness of our lives. He offers eleven
practical steps on how to limit choices to a manageable number, have
the discipline to focus on those that are important and ignore the
rest, and ultimately derive greater satisfaction from the choices you
have to make.

The Psychology of Clothing
What kinds of things do fashion and clothing say about us? What does
it mean to wear Gap or Gaultier, Milletts or Moschino? Are there any
real differences between Hip-Hop style and Punk anti-styles? In this
fully revised and updated edition, Malcolm Barnard introduces fashion
and clothing as ways of communicating and challenging class, gender,
sexual and social identities. Drawing on a range of theoretical
approaches from Barthes and Baudrillard to Marxist, psychoanalytic and
feminist theory, Barnard addresses the ambivalent status of fashion in
contemporary culture.

The Psychology of Clothes
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Who is today’s white-collar man? The world of work has changed
radically since The Man in the Gray Flannel Suit and other midtwentieth-century investigations of corporate life and identity.
Contemporary jobs are more precarious, casual Friday has become an
institution, and telecommuting blurs the divide between workplace and
home. Gender expectations have changed, too, with men’s bodies
increasingly exposed in the media and scrutinized in everyday
interactions. In Buttoned Up, based on interviews with dozens of men
in three U.S. cities with distinct local dress cultures—New York, San
Francisco, and Cincinnati—Erynn Masi de Casanova asks what it means to
wear the white collar now. Despite the expansion of men’s fashion and
grooming practices, the decrease in formal dress codes, and the
relaxing of traditional ideas about masculinity, white-collar men feel
constrained in their choices about how to embody professionalism. They
strategically embrace conformity in clothing as a way of maintaining
their gender and class privilege. Across categories of race, sexual
orientation and occupation, men talk about "blending in" and "looking
the part" as they aim to keep their jobs or pursue better ones. These
white-collar workers’ accounts show that greater freedom in work dress
codes can, ironically, increase men’s anxiety about getting it wrong
and discourage them from experimenting with their dress and
appearance.
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Dress Your Best Life
The Gilman classic is available for the first time in book format.

Social Psychology of Dress
When Adorned in Dreams was first published in 1985, Angela Carter
described the book as "the best I have read on the subject, bar none."
From haute couture to haberdashery, "deviant" dress to Dior, Elizabeth
Wilson traces the social and cultural history of fashion and its
complex relationship to modernity. She also discusses fashion's
vociferous opponents, from the "dress reform" movement to certain
strands of feminism. Wilson delights in the power of fashion to mark
out identity or subvert it. This brand new edition of her book follows
recent developments to bring the story of fashionable dress up to
date, exploring the grunge look inspired by bands like Nirvana, the
"boho chic" of the mid 90's, retro-dressing, and the meanings of dress
from the veil to soccer player David Beckham's pink-varnished
toenails.

Fashion and Cultural Studies
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Psychoanalysis in Fashion, the editors have assembled a series of
riveting essays that span a broad range of connections between the
unconscious mind and its expression in the dressing and adornment of
the self. Fashion trends, hairdos, jewelry, and even cross-dressing
are all fair game for the book's bold expositions and intriguing
ideas. Conscious and unconscious fantasies play large roles in
dressing up, which itself shapes, expresses, and even conceals
portions of identity. Ultimately, we are shown how we banish the
animal body while cloaking ourselves in cultural glory. Danielle
Knafo, Author, Dancing with the Unconscious and The Age of Perversion
Psychoanalysis and Fashion is a much needed contribution to the
psychoanalytic literature on the body, particularly the body as looked
at. Katz and Richards and their co-authors have us think about the
body and its accoutrements from psychodynamic, interpersonal and
sociological perspectives. Clothing, as well as jewelry, hair styles,
tattoos reveal, as well as conceal, social status, gender identity and
sexual availability. It is a page-turner: delightful, delicious, at
times personal while being scholarly. It covers the myriad complex
aspects that make up a "fashion identity." Janice Liebermanm Author,
Body Talk: Looking and Being Looked at in Psychotherapy

Six Degrees of Social Influence
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It was traditionally said that 'clothes maketh the man'. But what
codes and meanings are associated with dress in a society that
consists of divisions between class, race, gender, family status and
religion? Is social and cultural life still fundamentally themed by
the clothes that we wear? If so, how should we read these codes and
themes in order to decipher their relation to power and meaning? This
exhaustive book demonstrates how dress shapes and is shaped by social
processes and phenomena such as beauty, time, the body, the gift
exchange, class, gender and religion. It does this through an analysis
of topics like the Islamic clothing controversy in state schools, the
multitude of identities associated with dress, the Dress Reform
movement, the construction of the body in fashion magazines and the
role of the internet in fashion. What emerges is a trenchant, sharply
observed account of the place of dress in contemporary society. The
book will be of interest to students and researchers in Sociology,
Cultural Studies, Women's Studies, Gender Studies, Anthropology and
Fashion Studies.

Dress and Identity
This revised collection of articles from magazines, newspapers, books
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and journals expands the readers awareness and understanding of what
dress is all about. The essays in The Meanings of Dress, 2nd Edition,
illustrate essential topics, such as dress and sociology, cultural
studies, gender, religion, modesty and technological changes. Design
and merchandising students will gain insight into how and why
consumers buy clothing and other products related to dress and will
grasp ways to forecast future trends. The book serves all
interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary course needs.

The Psychology of Fashion
Adorned in Dreams
Key Concepts for the Fashion Industry is the first concise and
accessible overview of fashion theories for students on any fashion
course. Providing an easy understanding of the core concepts, from
scarcity to conformity, this book offers clear, practical examples and
accessible case studies, making complex theory easy to digest. All
fashion students need a basic understanding of how a style becomes a
fashion and how this spreads or declines, whether they are studying
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fashion design, merchandising or any other fashion course. Containing
student-friendly features such as discussion questions, activities and
further reading, this book is essential reading for all students
studying across all areas of fashion.

The Science of Adolescent Risk-Taking
"Character" has become a front-and-center topic in contemporary
discourse, but this term does not have a fixed meaning. Character may
be simply defined by what someone does not do, but a more active and
thorough definition is necessary, one that addresses certain vital
questions. Is character a singular characteristic of an individual, or
is it composed of different aspects? Does character--however we define
it--exist in degrees, or is it simply something one happens to have?
How can character be developed? Can it be learned? Relatedly, can it
be taught, and who might be the most effective teacher? What roles are
played by family, schools, the media, religion, and the larger
culture? This groundbreaking handbook of character strengths and
virtues is the first progress report from a prestigious group of
researchers who have undertaken the systematic classification and
measurement of widely valued positive traits. They approach good
character in terms of separate strengths-authenticity, persistence,
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kindness, gratitude, hope, humor, and so on-each of which exists in
degrees. Character Strengths and Virtues classifies twenty-four
specific strengths under six broad virtues that consistently emerge
across history and culture: wisdom, courage, humanity, justice,
temperance, and transcendence. Each strength is thoroughly examined in
its own chapter, with special attention to its meaning, explanation,
measurement, causes, correlates, consequences, and development across
the life span, as well as to strategies for its deliberate
cultivation. This book demands the attention of anyone interested in
psychology and what it can teach about the good life.

Understanding Cross-Cultural Psychology
I Don't Have a Thing to Wear
In this volume, a diverse group of leading social psychologists
explores topics central to to work of W.J. McGuire (considered one of
the pioneers of cognitive psychology), including self-concept,
language, mass media and political communication, the history of
social psychology, and contextualist philosophy of science. Each
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chapter delivers a perspectivist analysis of the questions central to
the authors' own area of study. As a result, new and emerging agendas
for social psychology have emerged, united under the theme of
perspectivist methodology and the study of thought systems. Like
McGuire's own work, these chapters balance the ideal scientific
components of theory, methodology, and empirical data. This
provocative volume illustrates the broad influence of McGuire's
theories and methodologies and will serve as an important catalyst for
research in social psychology for years to come. (PsycINFO Database
Record (c) 2005 APA, all rights reserved).

The Paradox of Choice
Social Psychology of Dress
Bridging theory and practice, this accessible text provides an
introduction to fashion from both cultural studies and fashion studies
perspectives, and addresses the growing interaction between the two
fields. Cultural studies relies on fashion to exemplify change as well
as continuity, examine identity and difference, agency and structure,
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and production and consumption. Fashion, meanwhile, benefits from the
interpretative lens of cultural studies; its key concepts, contextual
flexibility, and attention to bridging 'high' and 'popular' culture,
contemporary and historical perspectives, and diverse identity issues
and methodologies. Organised thematically, the book uses a wide range
of cross-cultural case studies to explore ethnicity, class, gender and
nation through fashion, and explains the ways in which these notions
interact and overlap. Drawing on intersectionality theory in feminist
theory and cultural studies, Fashion and Cultural Studies is essential
reading for students and scholars.

Character Strengths and Virtues
A single glance at our clothing reveals a wealth of information about
how we perceive ourselves, each other, and our place in society. In
this classic text, Susan B. Kaiser brings to the surface the
unconscious thought processes we use to decide not just how clothes
look, but what they mean. In a new section written especially for this
updated edition, Kaiser addresses the increasingly multicultural
emphasis of the study of clothing and appearance. She also reexamines
fashion in terms of gender, ethnicity, sexuality, and social class,
offering a more broad-based and inclusive vision of the social
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psychology of clothing.

Becoming Somebody
Buttoned Up
'Social Psychology of Dress' presents and explains the major theories
and concepts that are important to understanding relationships between
dress and human behaviour. These concepts and theories are derived
from such disciplines as sociology, psychology, anthropology,
communication, and textiles and clothing. Information presented
provides summaries of empirical research, as well as examples from
current events or popular culture.

The Psychology of Dress
Adolescence is a time when youth make decisions, both good and bad,
that have consequences for the rest of their lives. Some of these
decisions put them at risk of lifelong health problems, injury, or
death. The Institute of Medicine held three public workshops between
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2008 and 2009 to provide a venue for researchers, health care
providers, and community leaders to discuss strategies to improve
adolescent health.

The Dress of Women
First published in 1992. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis,
an informa company.
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